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8th October 2021 

Dear Community Member 

As part of our commitment to the maintenance and modernisation of Fawley, we will be 

upgrading one of our flare stacks. 

Tomorrow (weather permitting) we will begin by carrying out the safe removal of this stack. 

 

The replacement flare will be of similar height, use the latest flare tip technology and 

demonstrates our ongoing commitment to safety and the environment.  This replacement is 

due to be installed at the end of October. 

 

During this period, we may need to make use of our other three flares and, as always, we will 

work hard to minimise duration and any potential disruption.  

 

Our flares play an important safety and operational role for the site.  Use of the flares is safe and 

we add steam to ensure the most efficient combustion high off into the atmosphere. 

 

You can now follow our updates on Twitter (@ExxonMobilFAW) and we would like to thank 

you for your patience and understanding as we carry out this upgrade. 

 

Regards 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


